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Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama <bdeal@dentalboard.org> 
Friday, May 8, 2020 3:55 PM

May 7, 2020 Board Meeting Summary and Covid 19 Revised Guidelines

Dear Licensee,

At its May 7 meeting, to answer the many questions we have been 
receiving, the Board issued the following statement clarifying the 
relationship between CDC and OSHA guidance and the fact that elective 
procedures are now permissible in Alabama. The Board also amended its 
April 29 opinion by modifying the guidelines governing waiting and 
reception areas. See the full summary of the meeting.

Conditions are changing rapidly, and the Dental Board is continually 
striving to keep dentistry safe in Alabama while maintaining and 
increasing access to care—during this pandemic and beyond.

Sincerely,
Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama 

Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama | 2229 Rocky Ridge Rd., Birmingham, AL 35216  
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